
Although we covered numerous different topics throughout the semester, I enjoyed
learning about different aspects and parts of cells when they were specifically related to plants.
Since I am currently going into my second semester of my junior year, I will begin to take more
classes, such as botany and ethnobotany, that mainly discuss plants. After completing the course,
I enjoyed learning about cell biology and how it relates to animals and humans. However, for me
personally and what I would like to pursue for a future career, I am more interested in plant cell
biology, and found one of the topics discussed during cell communication and signal
transduction very interesting. For example, I was unaware until now how important the levels
and regulation of calcium was within plant cells. Hopefully, as I begin to take more classes that
pertain to my specific interests, what I have learned from this class will help me to expand upon
my current knowledge of plants and their cells, along with learning more about cell biology in
broader terms.


